
GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS 

Office of the Superintendent 

Glenview - Northbrook, Illinois 

 

 

To: Dr. Mike Riggle  

 

From: Dr. Rosanne Williamson  

 

Re: Gifts 

 

Date: March 6, 2013 

 

The following gift has been received since the last acceptance of gifts by the Board of Education.  

I recommend the Board be asked to approve the acceptance of the following: 

 

 

Gift From Amount/ Item School Department Account 

Mr. Joseph M. McCune 

III 

$5,000.00 GBN TURF FIELD 810030 

 


